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     Back-to-School Block Party   
  Date: Saturday, August 13, 2022  

        Time: 6:00 pm-8:00 pm  
          Rain Date: Sunday, August 14; 3:00-5:00 pm           

          Location: Railroad Square Parking Lot by MARC Train Station 

 (Lot between S. Maryland Ave. and S. Maple Ave.) 

 

 

LOCAL STUDENTS & THEIR FAMILIES ARE INVITED! 

 
New Hope United Methodist Church, along with caring friends from the Brunswick community, 

are happy to be sponsoring a Back-to-School Block Party again this year for students attending 

BES, VES, BMS and BHS. Our mission is to provide a safe, stress-free, fun-filled evening, 

centered around our students’ families and friends.  

 

The evening events will include an Inflatable 28’ Obstacle Run and a Dunk Tank, games for all 

ages including corn hole, pick-up-ducks, penny pitch, ring toss, a basketball game, football toss 

and more.  In addition to lots of carnival-like games, we will have a craft table for those artistic 

students including sand art and rock painting. On hand will be a professional face painter and a 

“kid friendly clown”!  This year there will be a “Your Health Matters” table and a ”Your 

Reading Matters-Take a Book” table! And yes, there will be delicious snacks and bottled water 

for all to enjoy! 

 

If you have questions about our upcoming Back-to-School Block Party, please contact Sandy at 

(301-606-4438). Enjoy your summer and hope to see you August 13th! 
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